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INSURANCE INSTITUTE OF INDIA

10t July 2020
To,

All Insurance Companies, Insurance Marketing Firm,

Dear Sir/Madam,
Re. URN Validity

We are pleased to inform you that we have removed URN validity for URNs
which are created on or after 01.04.2019 i.e. in future there will be no expiry
date for URN.

You can mail us for any further clarification on reg.exams@iii.org.in.

Regulatory Training and Examination Department
Insurance Institute of India

‘G’ Block, Plot No. C-46, Bandra - Kurla Complex, Bandra (East), Mumbai - 400 051.
Phone : 022 2654 4200 » Website : www.insuranceinstituteofindia.com

6 Decades in Service for the cause of Insurance Education & Training



